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With very best wishes, 

Sue Lipscomb 

 
  

Dear Members, 

 

I would like to begin by wishing you all a very happy New Year. We have an 

interesting range of talks this year thanks, as always, to Frances Farley. You will 

find the booking form for our Annual Social Supper in this newsletter and I hope 

you will be able to attend.  I would like to give you forewarning of the change of 

date for our Summer Show which will be held on Saturday 21st September in Aston 

Clinton School.  We shall be renaming it ‘Late Summer Show’ and adjusting some 

of the entries to make them more appropriate for the new timing.  

 

                                                                           With very best wishes,   Sue Lipscomb 

 

GENERAL DATA PROTECTION REGULATIONS (GDPR) 

 

No doubt most of you will have heard of the above regulations that replace the Data 

Protection Act. Unfortunately, all clubs and societies are affected by these regulations and 

we are required to bring this matter to your attention. It was thought the newsletter was 

the best way for the Society to communicate this information. So here goes – 

The information we hold on you is used as follows: 

1. We use your email address to send you news and information about the Society, our 

meetings and our activities.  

2. We use your address to communicate with you about the Society, our meetings and 

our activities if we do not have an email address.   

3. We keep your telephone number (land line and/or mobile) in case we need to contact 

you by telephone. 

Your personal information will never be passed on to third party organisations. 

You have received this newsletter because you are a member of the Aston Clinton, Buckland 

and Drayton Beauchamp Horticultural Society, and it is therefore understood by the 

Society that you agree for your information to be held for the above reasons only. 

You can withdraw your consent (or opt back in) at any time by emailing or writing to the 

Treasurer, Ken Halls at 10 Thorne Way, Buckland, Aylesbury, HP22 5TL. Email address – 

kandjhalls@btinternet.com Please note if you opt out all your personal records will be 

deleted and as a consequence you will not be able to receive any further newsletters, show 

schedules and information emails. However, much of this information is available on our 

website. 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Society Diary 
 

All talks are held in the Anthony Hall, 

Aston Clinton and start at 8 pm.  They are 

all free to members, but there will be a 

raffle and produce & plant stall to defray 

costs. Non-members are charged at £2. 

Coffee and tea are served in the interval. 
 

Wednesday 13th February  

Tom Way: talk with slides — Nature on 

your Doorstep. 
 

Saturday 9th March - The Annual Supper 

-see panel opposite for information. 
 

Thursday 4th April – Entry night for the 

Spring Show 6.00 – 745pm. NOTE change 

of venue – Buckland Village Hall. 
 

Saturday 6th April – 22nd Annual Spring 

Show and Plant Sale 2pm at Aston Clinton 

School Hall. Entry £1. 
 

Wednesday 10th April  

Frank Parge Talk: The personal Victorian 

garden of Mary Anne Disraeli at 

Hughenden Manor. 
 

 

The Annual Social Supper 

Saturday 9th March 
 

The Annual Social Supper will be at the 

Anthony Hall on Saturday 9th March. We 

meet at 7 for 7.30 pm: The supper will be 

followed by a talk by: Gill and Barry 

Goodman “Good Morning Lords and Ladies” 

(English traditional customs in story, song 

and multi images) 

We look forward to having as many of our 

members coming for this most enjoyable 

of evenings. John Seaton is providing a 

selection of hot and cold food. Tickets are 

£12 each. Please let us know if you require 

a vegetarian selection. 

Our Annual dinner provides for one 

complimentary glass of wine so please 

bring your own refreshment. Gifts for the 

raffle will be gratefully received. There is 

a booking form at the end of this 

newsletter, though a simple email to 

Frances will do. 

Francis Farley 
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ASTON CLINTON, BUCKLAND & DRAYTON 

BEAUCHAMP HORTICULURAL SOCIETY  

Booking Form for Social Supper on Saturday 9th 

March 2019.  

  

Please send me  ………..tickets at £12 each 

(Includes one complimentary glass of wine) 

 

PLEASE MAKE CHEQUES PAYABLE TO: -     

ACB&DB Horticultural Society 

 

I enclose a total of £……… to cover the cost of the 

tickets. 

 

Please return the booking form and money to  

Frances Farley, Social Secretary, ASAP. 

or email at francesmfarley25@gmail.com 

 

Name:……………………………………………. 

 

Tel No:…………………………….. 

Annual Subscription Renewal Form 

Your annual Subscription for 2019 is now due: £5 

per member (£6 if your newsletter is delivered by 

Royal Mail). Please send your subscription to 
  

Ken Halls, 10 Thorne Way, Buckland, Aylesbury,  

HP22 5TL 

  

I enclose a total of £……… to cover the cost of my/our 

annual Subscription. 

PLEASE MAKE CHEQUES PAYABLE TO: -    

ACB&DB Horticultural Society 

  

Name:………………………...................................... 

 

Tel No:………………............................ 

  

Address: …………………………………………… 

  

……………………………………………………... 
                                                                

Email: ............................................................................... 


